
Monday, 13 December, 2021 
12:30 PM 

Our Ref: DJ:DL 

MEDIA RELEASE 

ROAD CONDITIONS REPORT – UNSEALED ROADS REMAIN CLOSED 

Coonamble Shire Council Council advises the traveling public that the following unsealed roads 
are closed due to water over the road or flood damage: 

• Bowra Road
• Carinda Road (west of “Glenora”)
• Conimbia Road
• Floddenfield Road
• Kensington Road
• Nedgera Road
• Nelgowrie Road
• Ottendorf Lane
• Quabathoo Road
• Quandong Road
• Toora Road
• Trafalgar Road
• Whitewood Road
• Wingadee Road
• Woolingar Road

All other unsealed roads throughout the Local Government Area are open with caution. 

Pilliga Road remains closed, north of Floddenfield Road. Council staff are completing emergency 
work through to Pilliga to restore the road after substantial flood damage. 

Quambone Road is open, with about 20cm of water over the causeway at Euronne Gully and 
water across the road in several other locations. Drivers should use caution on all roads. 

Council staff continue to monitor road conditions. Updated road bulletins are issued as 
conditions change.  
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